

MINUTES OF THE 2021/2022 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET HEARING HELD APRIL 5, 2021

The 2021/2022 fiscal year budget hearing was called to order by Mayor Dean at 6:30 PM at Le Roy City Hall, 207 S. East Street with Council members Dawn Hanafin, Rick Kline, Kyle Merkle, Brad Poindexter, Kelly Lay, Ron Legner, Matt Steffen and Greg Steffen present.

Staff members present were Perry Mayer, Chief Williamson, Dan Lush, Dave Jenkins and Vicki Moreland.

Public in attendance was Justin Morfey.

There was no public input.

The hearing concluded at 6:40 PM.

Vicki Moreland